
Are you a
Soul Supporter?

 

A Soul Supporter has been
called to give a recurring

monthly gift to the ministry.  
Please take a few

moments each Saturday in
May to pray for more Soul

Supporters to find their
way to WIW.  We have so
many lives to change and

this support makes it
possible!  If you would like
to become one, head over

to our donate page!

PRAYER CALENDAR - MAY 2024
Sundays

REFUGEE
MAMAS

A TIME
FOR PRAISE

FACES OF
THE FUTURE

JUST A
GIRL

EDUCATIONAL
INITIATIVES

RUNNING TO
HOMEBASE

SOUL
SUPPORTERS

Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays Saturdays

Across the world 
over 60 million 

girl babies are ‘missing’ 
– killed for being a girl.

In just one Muslim nation in the
Middle East, over 1,000

women a year are murdered in
the name of ‘honor’ 

- killed for being a girl.

In South Asia, acid attacks on
women because of dowry

disputes are frequent, often
leading to blindness,

disfigurement, and death 
- injured for life for being a girl.

Please join us in prayer 
for these precious girls!

May is the month we
celebrate our mamas.  

Every Sunday in May, we
ask you to bring the

women on the refugee
camps we serve to the

Lord in prayer.

These women have faced
intense persecution and
STILL chose freedom in

the face of fear.

We currently serve
refugees in

South Sudan, Egypt,
Uganda, and Lebanon.

Our Faces of the Future
Initiative is underway and

we are ecstatic to
announce that we have

raised $10,250.26 towards
our $25,000 goal!

Please join us in prayer
every Tuesday as we bring
this goal before the Lord.

Reaching the women of
the future will allow us to

carry forward God’s plans
for the 10.40 window

through the many
programs and partnerships

we have across the
countries we serve!

Our ministry partners in
West Africa seem to be in
constant celebration for
what the Lord is doing in

their region. Most recently
they celebrated their soap

making trainings.  

Developing a 
micro-business is a life

saving venture for these
women who achieve far

more than an income and
the ability to support

themselves. 

They receive purpose,
passion, and an

opportunity for gratitude to
our God for His provision! 

Nearly 25 percent of all girls
in developing countries

have not completed
primary school.

Out of the 774 million
people in the world who 
are illiterate, two-thirds 

of them are women.

Women in the Window is
dedicated to multiple

educational initiatives to
help make these statistics

part of the past. 

Pray with us that we 
can break this mold for

future generations!

We are so grateful for our
amazing sisters in Christ

and ministry partners from
Algeria, Egypt, Jordan,

Lebanon, Iraq and Iran who
gathered together to learn

and to grow as leaders. 

Will you pray for each one
as they return home to

develop a strategy of even
more effective ministry? 

Colossians 1:28-29


